
Principal Message 8/5/22 

Stevenson Families, 

What a wonderful day we had today welcoming back our First through Sixth grade students during 

Meet-n-Greet.  It was so great to see everyone and hear of summer adventures.  Remember that next 

week the first day of school for first through sixth grade students is Wednesday the 10th.  We welcome 

our tiniest Penguins on Monday the 15th at 9:30 am. 

Our amazing Parent Fundraising Group has spoiled the staff this week with breakfast, goodies, and 

support with school projects.  We can’t thank them enough for all they do for our students, staff, and 

school!   

If you are interested in becoming a classroom liaison (room parent), please click the link and complete 

the form.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXI3MuSnaHN1dDCsMpFxWoMbLbvbwlakZwfMcRsQEJLU

J5Eg/viewform   

If you still need to complete the forms from our Parent Fundraising Group or purchase items like Out of 

Uniform days, spirit shirts, science fair boards, etc. please click the link to do so.  

https://rlsfundraising.org/index.php/about-us/registration-information/  

I’d like to remind everyone that your school calendar has all important dates and times for school 

events.  Please refer to that calendar often.  There is one change that I would like to alert all families to 

and that is our Back-to-School Scholastic Book Fair has been postponed. At this time, all scheduled Book 

Fairs have been put on hold until further notice to ensure compliance with new Florida laws effective 

July 1, 2022 (H.B. 1467, H.B. 1557).   

Our Before and Aftercare sign in and sign out process is different than last year. The program is now 

using a PIN number like in previous years to check in and check out your child/children. The kiosk to put 

your PIN number in, will be located inside the cafeteria. You need to park in the parking lot across from 

the cafeteria and come inside the cafeteria to check in/check out. You can create your PIN number on 

your BAS portal, EZChildTrack.  Attached are the Brevard Before and After School Parent Handbook if 

you want additional information or if you need help creating a PIN number. The recommendation is to 

make your pin at least 6 numerical digits. If you have any questions, feel free to email or call Ms. Jackie. 

Mr. Hattal is working on funding for a shed to house gardening equipment.  The Gates Foundation is 

funding half of each project on August 10th.  Please consider donating to his project.   

https://www.donorschoose.org/project/stay-

dry/6626092/?utm_source=dc&utm_medium=directlink&utm_campaign=project&utm_term=teacher_2

242564&rf=directlink-dc-2022-08-project-teacher_2242564&challengeid=374674 

Lastly, we need assistance in our carloop to ensure a safe, efficient flow for arrival and dismissal.  Please 

help out & click the link to volunteer.  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-

carloop  

That’s it for this week.  We can’t wait to see you all next week as we begin our 22-23 school year.  Have 

a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger    
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